Dear all,

I’m writing to let you all know how the 2021 Australasian Stroke Academy Meeting went. This was held in Newcastle June 4-6th.

More than 100 doctors from Australia and New Zealand attended the meeting with the majority attending in person. We were disappointed that our Victorian colleagues were unable to join us, but glad that there was such a strong virtual representation both in the audience and within the faculty. We were also pleased to have presenters join us from the Netherlands and Spain (virtually) and from around Australia and New Zealand.
We focussed on hyperacute management, heart-brain secondary prevention issues and hot topics including VITT and mobile stroke units during our two day program.

One of our major focuses was stroke in First Nations people of Australia and New Zealand and details describing our ASA research grant on this topic will soon be hosted on the ASA website.
Another major topic was code stroke training. The ASA will be making this an ongoing focus with further resources to be developed for both online and face-to-face training.
We will again be hosting the lectures online for delegates to view. Also, certificates of attendance will be sent out by the end of the week (11 June 2021).

We look forward to joining with all of you to make the 2022 ASA Annual Meeting an even greater success. We have also run several webinars since the 2020 annual meeting and are planning more in 2021.

Thank you for your support and involvement with the ASA. Please spread the word and encourage your colleagues to join us in our future meetings and other educational events.
 
A/Prof Andrew Wong
ASA President
June 2021
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